

Regeneration and Planning Development Management

London Borough of Camden Town Hall Judd Street London WC1H 8ND

Tel 020 7974 4444 Fax 020 7974 1930 Textlink 020 7974 6866

planning@camden.gov.uk www.camden.gov.uk/planning

Application Ref:

2015/5336/P 2015/4977/P

Associated Ref:

2015/4981/P

EN15/1037

Please ask for:

Tendai Mutasa

Telephone: 020 7974 2353

01 December 2015 22 September

Dear Sir/Madam

Owner/Occupier

1 Hillfield Road

London

NW6 1QD

PLANNING APPLICATION CONSULTATION

We have received a planning application for work to the property or site listed below. The proposal may affect you or your neighbourhood. I am inviting you to comment on the application so that your views can be taken into consideration before the application is decided.

This application has been submitted under the new rights for homeowners to extend their houses without planning permission (PD 30 May 2013). If objections are received the Council has the opportunity to assess the impact of the proposed extension. If no objections are received the application will be approved.

Address:

3 Hillfield Road London NW6 1QD

The Proposed Work:

Erection of single storey rear extension (6m deep x 3.5m wide x 1.6m to eaves and 3.2m to highest point of roof)

We must receive your written comments within **21 days** of the date of this letter. You can view and comment on the application using our website www.camden.gov.uk/planning where you can also find advice about which types of comment we can take into account.



December 1, 2015

If you are not the only owner and occupier of your property, then you should forward a copy of this notice to all other owners and occupiers as soon as possible, because there is a deadline by which representations are to be received by the Council.

Please be aware we will publish all comments we receive about planning applications on our website. We will not publish your personal contact details. We will not acknowledge receipt of your comments but you can check your comments and others made by searching for the planning application reference at www.camden.gov.uk/planning

I look forward to hearing your views on this proposal.

You can sign up to receive email alerts about planning applications as they happen at www.camden.gov.uk/alerts

Yours faithfully Tendai Mutasa